
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 

TO:   ______________ Bank Name Directors, Officers and Employees 
FROM:   ______________ Bank President, CEO and Bank PAC Drive Champion 
DATE:     ______________ 
SUBJECT:  2025 IBAT PAC DRIVE 
 
For those of you who have contributed to the IBAT PAC (political action committee) or IBAT FEDPAC 
in the past, Thank You for supporting our industry and our bank! For those of you who have not 
contributed previously, it is never too late to get involved. 

 
What happens in Austin and Washington DC has a far-reaching impact on your industry, your 
livelihood and your community and the IBAT staff works tirelessly with key decision-makers to protect 
community banks. 

 
IBAT has designated March as PAC Drive month and I am asking you to involve yourself in the process 
by personally supporting this critical cause. There is strength in numbers and to continue supporting 
smart candidates who advocate for our industry, we need your help!  

 
I am personally writing a check for $_______ and I am asking each director and officer to consider a 
contribution of at least $50, and each employee to consider giving $10. This contribution helps our 
bank and helps support our livelihood…community banking is what we do! 

 
Having worked with IBAT for several years, I can tell you whole- heartedly the money you send for 
support of our industry is in very good hands. They do a terrific job representing community banking.   

 

Should you decide to contribute, please send your personal check to 6500 River Place, Bldg 4, Ste 
101, Austin, TX 78730 or for donations of $50 or more you can donate online at IBAT.org.  I would be 
very proud to have 100% participation from our board of directors, officers and staff. Thank you for 
considering a PAC donation and for your dedication to community banking. 

 
 

__________________________(BANKER NAME) 
 
 

 

Please make your personal check payable to “IBAT PAC” or “IBAT FED PAC”. 

https://membership.ibat.org/web/PAC/Default.aspx

